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Yakima City Council August 18th Regular Meeting Review  

 

The Yakima City Council held a regular meeting yesterday, Tuesday, August 18th. 
 
Action taken by the Council yesterday included: 
 

• Receiving a COVID-19 update 

• Retirement recognition of Helen A. Harvey, Senior Assistant City Attorney, for 25 years 
of service to the City of Yakima 

• Approving an ordinance amending a Development Agreement concerning property at 
3111 Tieton Drive 

 
The August 18th Yakima City Council regular meeting will air on Yakima Public Affairs Channel 
(Y-PAC), Charter Spectrum channel 194, beginning at 7:00 pm today, Wednesday, August 19th. 
 
Click the following link to watch on-demand Y-PAC coverage of the August 18th Council regular 
meeting – https://videos.yakimawa.gov/CablecastPublicSite/show/10333?channel=2 
 
The City Council’s next meeting will be at 5:30 pm on Tuesday, September 1st. 
 
The meeting will be held in Council Chambers at Yakima City Hall, 129 North 2nd Street.  
 
It will air live on Y-PAC and be streamed live on the City of Yakima website at 
https://www.yakimawa.gov/council/live-stream/ 


